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 For immediate release  15-06  
   MEDIA ADVISORY    
       

PSC To Hold Hearing on Georgia Power Company 
 and Savannah Electric and Power Company Proposed Merger 

       
Atlanta, May 17, 2006 — The Georgia Public Service Commission (Commission) will hold a hearing 
on Tuesday May 23, 2006 at 10 a.m. on the proposed merger of Georgia Power Company and 
Savannah Electric and Power Company (Companies), Docket Number 22202-U.  The Commission will 
review the Companies’ application for Commission approval of certain matters relevant to the merger. 
 
The Commission is scheduled to make a final decision on these issues at its Regular Administrative 
Session on June 22, 2006 at 10 a.m. The proposed merger would become effective July 1, 2006. 
 
The audio of the hearing is available by accessing the Commission website, www.psc.state.ga.us and 
clicking on Audio Broadcast. 
 
The hearings will be held in Room 110 at 244 Washington Street, S.W. Atlanta, Georgia.  More 
information on this issue can be found by accessing the Docket Search on the Commission’s website, 
www.psc.state.ga.us and inserting Docket Number 22202-U. 
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